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April 16, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Wilson, 
 
 
Regarding: Salt Lake County Equestrian Park Advisory Board Members 
 
 
I am submitting to you on behalf of the Equestrian Park Advisory Board our request to 
reappoint seven expiring board members and appoint one new member. The Board’s by-laws, 
attached, stipulate that positions represent specific stakeholder groups and we will identify 
that group for each nominee.  
 
The following Board members have completed their first term and we have volunteered to 
continuing their service for another term. The Board has accomplished a lot and are working 
well together, we think it is advantageous to renew these members’ terms for three more 
years, from April 30, 2020 to April 30, 2023. For your consideration: 
 
 Member:   Representing:    

• Roberta Chase   Non-Equestrian Event – Gem Show 
• Sheri Young   Equestrian Event – Barrel Racing  
• Vernon Parent   Salt Lake County 4-H USU Extension Representative 
• Brett Tolman   Affiliated Industry 
• Steve McIntyre   Equestrian Community Member at Large 
• Brian Preece   South Jordan City Representative 
• Holly Yocom   Community Services Department Representative 

    
The Board’s by-laws identify a standing position for a representative from Visit Salt Lake. 
Clay Partain has served well in that position for the last three years. We seek your approval of 
his replacement to serve a three-year term from April 30, 2020 to April 30, 2023:  
 
 Applicant:   Representing: 

• Chris Robinson   Visit Salt Lake  
 
 
Thank you for your support of the Equestrian Park Advisory Board. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robin B. Chalhoub 
 
 
Enclosures: Equestrian Park By-laws 
       Current Board Membership List 
 
CC: Dan Hayes, General Director, Equestrian Park & Event Center 

http://www.slco.org/

